
INTERNAL MEMO

PLANNING CONSULTATION

To:
Tree Officer

Our ref: 23/0375/DISCON

From: Shelly Delderfield
Area Planning Officer

shelly_delderfield@n-kesteven.gov.uk

Date 25th April 2023

PLANNING REFERENCE 23/0375/DISCON (DC/32UE/RSABHJLL05Q01)

DEVELOPMENT 
PROPOSED:

23/0375/Application to discharge conditions 3 
(arboricultural method statement) and 5 (landscaping) 
attached to planing permission 23/0066/FUL - Demolition 
of existing bungalow, brick privy and garage and erection 
of a replacement single storey dwelling

LOCATION: Nestfield, 30 Thorpe Lane, South Hykeham, Lincoln.

The above planning application was received on 29th March 2023.

The application can be viewed online at www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline. Should you 
wish to make any comments on this application, please make them by 19th May 2023.

 

I look forward to receiving your comments in due course.

Shelly Delderfield

 

http://www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline

